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NOTICE TO ADULTS COLLECTING CHILDREN FROM THE KEY STAGE 1 CLASSES 

 
Please wait in the playground at the end of the day when the children are leaving the classroom.  
 
A number of parents are waiting on the paths directly outside the classrooms and this is making it very 
difficult for staff to see that a child’s parent is present in order to allow them to leave the classroom. The 
impact of this is that it takes longer for the children to leave the classroom. It also increases the risk that a 
child may be allowed to leave the classroom without someone being present in the yard to meet them. 
Thank you for your assistance. 

 
ROSSENDALE FREE PRESS ARTICLE: 
Further to the letter sent home last Wednesday from Mr Aspin about the press reports surrounding 
possible changes to the system for fining parents for unauthorised holidays, the article published in 
this week’s Free Press included an apology from Lancashire County Council to those 
headteachers who may have passed on information to parents as a result of misleading 
information provided to them. It confirmed that headteachers passing on the information were 
doing so in good faith based on information received from Lancashire County Council. 
 

DINNER MONEY 
A reminder that dinner money should be paid in advance of meals taken. If you pay weekly this 
should be done at the start of the school week on Monday. This applies to every payment method 
i.e. cash, cheque or bank transfer. 
 
A credit will be issued if you have paid for a meal in advance but your child does not have the meal 
due to absence. 
 
 
If your child is going to be absent, please telephone the school office by 9.15 a.m. to 
let them know. 
 

EARRINGS AND P.E. LESSONS 
Earrings worn for school must be small, round and stud-type in design. This minimises 
the risk of your child being injured as a result of them catching the earring on 
something or somebody when they are playing. 
 
Earrings have to be removed for P.E. lessons.  
 
Earrings cannot be covered by plasters for P.E. lessons unless they are within the first 
6 weeks after piercing. 

 
CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 

1st Place CLASS 4F AND CLASS 5B 100% 
2nd Place CLASS 2GT 99.2% 
3rd Place CLASS 3BA 98.7% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 95.9% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.3% 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


